
 
Date:  1/04/2024 

 
From:  Joel Baxter 

 on behalf of  

 Ventrac by Venture Products, Inc.  

 

To:  City of Bryant 

 

 
The purpose of this letter is to inform the City of Bryant that as of today, Jerry Pate Company is the 
authorized representative for the State of Arkansas, Southeast Territory, for sales and delivery of the 
Ventrac line of equipment, manufactured by Venture Products Inc.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
Joel Baxter  
TSM Southeast             


